
 
 

MINNESOTA STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICE 

50 Sherburne Avenue ▪ Administration Building 203 ▪ Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155 ▪ 651-201-3287 

mn.gov/admin/shpo ▪ mnshpo@state.mn.us 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY AND SERVICE PROVIDER 

September 9, 2022 

 

VIA EMAIL ONLY 

 

Samantha Langer  

City of St. Paul – PED 

1400 City Hall Annex 

25 W 4th Street 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

RE: Demolition of 1011 Burns Avenue 

St. Paul, Ramsey County 

SHPO Number: 2022-2491 

 

Dear Ms. Langer: 

 

We have received your correspondence regarding the above-referenced project. It is being reviewed 

pursuant to the responsibilities given the State Historic Preservation Officer by Section 106 of the 

National Historic Preservation Act (54 U.S.C. § 306108) and its implementing federal regulations, 

“Protection of Historic Properties” (36 CFR Part 800). 

 

Unfortunately, we are unable to continue our review without the following additional information. Please 

send: 

 

· Original (i.e., not Google street view), ground-level photos of each side of this building and any 

outbuildings on the property. The building was obscured by foliage in the photo that was submitted. 

· Any known history of this property. 

  

Please submit the additional information to ENReviewSHPO@state.mn.us and include the SHPO Number 

in the Subject line of your email. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at leslie.coburn@state.mn.us or 651-

201-3286. 

 

 

Leslie Coburn  

Environmental Review Specialist 

 
 

Sincerely,  


